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I would like to suggest that instead of placing a moratorium, put limits as to the 

number of  acres, as in 2 acres or a maximum of 25,000 square foot of green houses, 

that can be planted per tax lot. Many small farmers will be eliminated from making 

any money on his property this year if this moratorium is passed in current form.  

Many small farmers have purchased growing supplies for this season and it would be 

devastating if they are unable to plant this season.  A little is better than nothing.  


